
 

The Convention/Summer Conference Committee works throughout the year planning our two largest 

events. Since the COVID-19 Pandemic hit us early this year our largest event, GCA Convention, was 

cancelled. 

Next year GCA will celebrate 60 years so we plan on making up for missing this year with a huge 

celebration next year! Mark your calendars now for April 1-2, 2021. We are still hoping to hold the 

Summer Conference on July 23-25 at The Villas By The Sea on Jekyll Island. Keep a watch on all our 

social media platforms for the final announcement. 


